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The Camarillo District Safety Award for Excellence (SAFE) is 
presented to Chevron for the period January 1 through June 30, 
1993, for safe operating practices and professional adherence to 
the operating regulations while conducting production, drilling, 
and workover/completion operations on Platform Gail in the Santa 
Barbara Channel, California. 

During the period of evaluation, Platform Gail was inspected by 
the Minerals Management Service 59 times. The results of each 
inspection indicated that personnel on Platform Gail were very 
safety conscious and aware of the operating regulations. In 
addition, general housekeeping was outstanding and cooperation 
with the Minerals Management Service inspectors was excellent. 
Personnel training in operation of safety and pollution 
prevention equipment and devices, environmental awareness, first 
aid, water survival, and fire fighting consistently demonstrated 
Chevron's commitment to the maintenance of an extremely qualified 
work force. 

The purpose of the SAFE program is to recognize and encourage 
operational safety, environmental protection and adherence to the 
operating regulations. The Secretary of the Interior and the 
Director of the Minerals Management Service join me in 
congratulating Chevron and their employees at Platform Gail for 
achieving the goals of the SAFE program. 

J. LISLE REED 
REGIONAL DIRECTOR 
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